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April was a busy month we poured well # 10-meter pad removed and relocated two hydrants on 29th St 
one at 14th Ave the other was at 16th Ave for the city’s sidewalk project. Fixed the 6-inch water main on 8th 
Ave that Quality excavating hit wile tying the old services to the 12-inch water main. We also had to cut 
out 23 feet of 12-inch water main that M J Electric hit while boring in new electric lines for the roundabout 
at 6th Ave and 15th St. 
 
In addition we also did the following: 
 
Fixed water leaks 

 625 31st St. 
 
Repair valve boxes:  1 
 
Service taps:  43 
 
Measure curb boxes:  43 
 
Hydrants loaded out:  1 
  
 
   
  


